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21st June 2018 
 
 
Dear Year 5 Parents 
 
 
We are very much looking forward to our Heatree Residential Visit, 9-13th July 2018, 
we hope that all of the children are as well. 
 
Please find attached a medical form which we require you to complete and return to 
school by Monday 25th June.  Please ensure that both sides of the form are 
completed and that the form is signed. 
 
More information will follow regarding departing for the trip, if you do have any 
queries please contact the school office, or speak to Mr Hill or Mrs Jones. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Mr Hill       Mrs Jones 
 
 


